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MR DOO-YOUNG KIM RE-ELECTED DEPUTY REGISTRAR OF THE TRIBUNAL 

 
  

On 21 March 2012, the Judges of the International Tribunal for the Law of the Sea 
re-elected Mr Doo-young Kim, of Korean nationality, Deputy Registrar of the Tribunal. 
 
 Mr Kim, who was elected to this post in June 2002 and re-elected in 2007, had 
previously been Director of the International Legal Affairs Division of the Treaties Bureau 
in the Korean Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade (1999-2001) and Lecturer in Law of the 
Sea at Korea University, Seoul (2001-2002). His biography is available on the Tribunal’s 
website. 
 
 In accordance with the Rules of the Tribunal, Mr Kim has been re-elected for a term 
of five years.  
 

The Deputy Registrar assists the Registrar and acts as Registrar in the latter's 
absence.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Note: The press releases of the Tribunal do not constitute official documents 
and are issued for information purposes only. 
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